
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Pennlive: Is Pennsylvania the ‘broken’ link when it comes to curbing water pollution? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/05/is-pennsylvania-the-broken-link-when-it-comes-to-curbing-
water-pollution.html 
 
WESA/StateImpact: Attorney General Investigating Wastewater Case From Landfill That Accepts 
Fracking Waste 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/attorney-general-investigating-wastewater-case-landfill-accepts-fracking-
waste 
 
WESA: PA's Environmental Protection Head Signs Letter Urging Against EPA Budget Cuts 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pas-environmental-protection-head-signs-letter-urging-against-epa-budget-
cuts 
 
Daily American: A city imperiled: Johnstown's river walls at risk of failure 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/a-city-imperiled-johnstown-s-river-walls-at-
risk-of/article 6d8ba03c-b05e-5f43-b695-b2215a0f73c8.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. Attorney General to investigate landfill runoff problems in Westmoreland County  
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/05/23/westmoreland-sanitary-landfill-contaminated-
runoff-investigate-fracking-pennsylvania-belle-vernon/stories/201905230159 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
WTAJ: Governor Wolf addresses blight in Altoona 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/governor-wolf-addresses-blight-in-altoona/2037451880 
 
Altoona Mirror: Gov. Wolf plugs renovation program 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/05/gov-wolf-plugs-renovation-program/ 
 
Herald Mail Media: GOP counters Wolf's capital plan with drilling 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri state/pennsylvania/gop-counters-wolf-s-capital-plan-with-
drilling/article 69ff5878-2e4f-5099-b091-90046af9a406.html 
 
Morning Call: Your View: How natural gas tax would help families devastated by flooding 
https://www.mcall.com/opinion/mc-opi-restore-pennsylvania-flood-relief-20190530-
7wtgo6fxlzcwtkzg2ngtt5ftpm-story.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Letter: A taxing question for infrastructure 
https://cumberlink.com/opinion/letters/letter-a-taxing-question-for-infrastructure/article c14aea47-
bb27-5101-bd87-47a41c12b8d9.html 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Western PA Children Breathe In A Lot More Coke Carcinogens Than Other U.S. Kids 



https://www.wesa.fm/post/western-pa-children-breathe-lot-more-coke-carcinogens-other-us-kids  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Range air-quality study questioned 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-range-air-quality-study-
questioned/article 3d7e3332-7c09-11e9-9d9a-9784ed5732b2.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How Range Resources decided to go all in on a zero-emissions plan 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/05/22/how-range-resources-decided-to-go-all-in-
on-a-zero.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Penn State News: Marching for climate change may sway people’s beliefs and actions 
https://news.psu.edu/story/575697/2019/05/28/research/marching-climate-change-may-sway-
peoples-beliefs-and-actions 
 
WESA: Rep. Conor Lamb On Impeachment, Climate Change And Abortion 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/rep-conor-lamb-impeachment-climate-change-and-abortion 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The bond market is giving ominous warnings about the global economy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/05/29/the-bond-market-is-giving-ominous-
warnings-about.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Climate is always changing, and mankind always adapts 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20190523/letter-climate-is-always-changing-and-mankind-
always-adapts 
 
NextPittsburgh: Pittsburgh is ahead of schedule on 2030 District environmental challenge 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/pittsburgh-is-ahead-of-schedule-on-2030-district-
environmental-challenge/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Will Climate Change Matter in 2020? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/will-climate-change-matter-in-2020/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Don’t be fooled: Climate change is real even if one glacier is growing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/05/25/Climate-change-glacier-Jakobshavn-
retrenchment/stories/201905250017 
 
Tribune-review: Activist group to discuss Green New Deal in Delmont 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/activist-group-to-discuss-green-new-deal-in-delmont/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Stroup gives update, insight on Trail Club 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/stroup-gives-update-insight-on-trail-club/article 0d6c976a-ba57-
54fa-9815-c77808499ef8.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Treasure Lake Sportsman's Club hosts Little Flipper Fishing Rodeo 



http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/treasure-lake-sportsman-s-club-hosts-little-flipper-fishing-
rodeo/article 3fe1e8a5-6875-5c05-bfc2-b7f472789154.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County Water Week features nearly 30 family friendly events 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-water-week-features-nearly-family-friendly-
events/article 99b22fe8-8274-11e9-b22a-078869ccf9f9.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Man charged with selling rattlesnakes hospitalized for bites 
https://www.dailyitem.com/region/man-charged-with-selling-rattlesnakes-hospitalized-for-
bites/article 9cb663fe-7ae9-53cb-827e-e10d6bfc9956.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Storms flatten trees at R.B. Winter State Park 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article fcc2deb6-82bf-11e9-82f2-33499e4ffefc.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Winds rip up R.B. Winter State Park, drop tree onto Sunbury home 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/winds-rip-up-r-b-winter-state-park-drop-
tree/article 79ddd3f9-a42c-5312-afe2-b0c0a38f46ae.html 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Conservation district organizes third riparian planting 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/news/conservation-district-organizes-third-
riparian-planting/article 3992545e-cc9b-5d67-8fe9-f1266efe6197.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Green Gathering will address Westmoreland’s environmental concerns 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/green-gathering-will-address-regions-environmental-concerns/ 
 
WESA: PA Sea Grant Seeks To Capture Invasive Turtles Pet Owners Release Onto Presque Isle 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pa-sea-grant-seeks-capture-invasive-turtles-pet-owners-release-presque-
isle  
  
Post-Gazette: “Wild and Scenic” film festival places local filmmakers in the spotlight 
https://www.post-gazette.com/ae/movies/2019/05/30/Wild-and-Scenic-Film-Festival-Rolinson-
Catanzarite-Jansa-Pittsburgh-Playhouse/stories/201905240098 
 
Allegheny Front: Bee Watchers Needed 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/bee-watchers-needed/ 
 
Energy 
 
Times News: Residents: Check info on turbines  
https://www.tnonline.com/residents-check-info-turbines 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Lancaster County meat producer installs solar grid 
https://www.cpbj.com/lancaster-county-meat-producer-installs-solar-grid/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: New power plan takes sensible approach on climate (Op-Ed) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/guest viewpoints/new-power-plan-takes-sensible-approach-
on-climate/article 3a601a10-1a1d-5a35-9324-b80bd08d3bf0.html 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Report says closing nuclear power plants would be more costly 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/05/28/report-says-closing-nuclear-power-plants-
would-be.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Bill would protect citizens from increased energy costs 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/05/29/Bill-would-protect-citizens-from-increased-energy-
costs/stories/201905280108 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Green Building Alliance tackles eco-challenges in Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/05/26/Green-Building-Alliance-environment-
eco-challenges-Pittsburgh/stories/201905260048 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Jerry MacCleary's viewpoint: Setting principles for sustainability 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/05/24/jerry-macclearys-viewpoint-setting-
principles-for.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Three Mile Island's closure haunts Pennsylvania's nuclear debate 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/05/28/Three-Mile-Island-closure-
Pennsylvania-nuclear-plant-Exelon/stories/201905260028 
 
Post-Gazette: Renewable energy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/05/30/Renewable-energy/stories/201905300063 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Lock Haven Express: Mill Hall pool to open June 15 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/05/mill-hall-pool-to-open-june-15/ 
 
Daily American: A good time to think about blight  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/columns/a-good-time-to-think-about-
blight/article 552332a8-7cdf-5178-bb82-439c8184b5d7.html 
 
Mining 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Baltimore Mine Tunnel disaster remembered 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/arts-living/baltimore-mine-tunnel-disaster-remembered-1.2489329 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Lets clean up our abandoned mines: Support the Reclaim Act | Opinion 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/lets-clean-up-our-abandoned-mines-support-the-
reclaim-act-opinion/  
 
Allegheny Front: Former Minelands Get an Ecological Do-Over 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/former-mines-get-an-ecological-do-over/ 
 
Bloomberg Environment: Perry Talks Up Rare Earth Minerals at Pennsylvania Coal Mine 
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/perry-talks-up-rare-earth-minerals-
at-pennsylvania-coal-mine 
 



Oil and Gas  
 
WITF: Wolf rejects Senate's infrastructure proposal funded by forest drilling 
https://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2019/05/wolf-rejects-senates-infrastructure-proposal-
funded-by-forest-drilling.php 
 
The Derrick: Drivers get some relief at the pumps 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/drivers-get-some-relief-at-the-pumps/article 6a38deba-
236b-5301-b347-7a3d94d336ac.html 
 
Environmental Health News: Opinion: Fix trade secret law to protect precious water from fracking 
https://www.ehn.org/opinion-fix-trade-secret-law-to-protect-precious-water-from-fracking-
2637627248.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The next American export: ‘Freedom Gas’ 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/05/30/the-next-american-export-freedom-
gas.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Fracking is responsible for disease spike   
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/05/23/Fracking-is-responsible-for-disease-
spike/stories/201905230031  
 
Post-Gazette: Shale gas health concerns are disturbing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/05/24/Shale-gas-health-concerns-are-
disturbing/stories/201905240037 
 
Post-Gazette: Failed action 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/05/28/Failed-action/stories/201905280038 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
York Dispatch: Peach Bottom to test warning sirens next week 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/05/29/peach-bottom-test-warning-sirens-next-
week/1275415001/ 
 
Waste 
 
Corry Journal: Spring cleaning in Corry wraps up 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 8d133f6a-8234-11e9-83e7-5fbe3fd88b2a.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Newville Borough to begin summer yard waste collection program 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/newville/newville-borough-to-begin-summer-yard-
waste-collection-program/article cbb476dd-28a9-579b-bda6-ed8c179f16fe.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Skip the straw, save the environment on Saturday 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/skip-the-straw-save-the-environment-on-saturday 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gardening in Greene: Composting 101 



https://observer-reporter.com/publications/greenecoliving/gardening-in-greene-
composting/article 4514ac7a-8230-11e9-8d5c-976dfa3a56b5.html  
 
NextPittsburgh: 19 tons of oyster shells in 7 months. Pittsburgh restaurants are rebuilding coastal oyster 
habitats through innovative recycling. 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/19-tons-of-oyster-shells-in-7-months-pittsburgh-
restaurants-are-rebuilding-coastal-oyster-habitats-through-innovative-recycling/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Support a ban on foam to help the environment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/05/30/Support-a-ban-on-foam-to-help-the-
environment/stories/201905240114 
 
Post-Gazette: With recycling revenue down, Pittsburgh will begin new recycling education for public 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/05/24/pittsburgh-recycling-rules-drop-off-center-
recycle-bin-changes/stories/201905160124 
 
Tribune-Review: Hulton Road reopened after truck crashes, dumps load on street 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/hulton-road-closed-after-truck-crashes-dumps-load-on-
street/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to conduct public tour of East Branch Dam 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/u-s-army-corps-of-engineers-to-conduct-public-
tour/article c3ecd047-bc90-53e3-bc11-6024b2fe0e2a.html 
 
Corry Journal: Wastewater flow increases with local building projects 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article b7e6e44c-8231-11e9-a28a-f71dce234dba.html 
 
Morning Call: Northampton County puts Stone Ridge Meadows developer on notice 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-allen-township-stone-ridge-meadows-20190529-
bwgndb4eazdydcpqp3gbc37vgq-story.html 
 
Republican Herald: After four years, Ashland water authority valve project completed 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/after-four-years-ashland-water-authority-valve-project-
completed-1.2489071 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Sewer bosses hit back in stormwater fight 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/sewer-bosses-hit-back-in-stormwater-fight-1.2489585 
 
Scranton Times: Nature mocks local politicians (Editorial) 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/nature-mocks-local-politicians-1.2489506 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. votes down insurance program for sewer, water lines 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-votes-down-insurance-program-for-sewer-water-
lines/article 3bea6a9c-98e9-57ce-9e91-10b884c3367c.html  
 
On the Pulse:  Experts: Federal funds for levee depend on presidential order 



https://onthepulsenews.com/experts-federal-funds-for-levee-depend-on-presidential-order/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Loyalsock Township’s supervisors OK improvements at Short Park site; 
approve application for Millers Run restoration work 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/05/loyalsock-tornships-supervisors-ok-
improvements-at-short-park-site/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Yaw, members of task force on lead exposure discuss legislative report and 
recommendations 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/yaw-members-of-task-force-on-lead-exposure-discuss-
legislative-report-and-recommendations/  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: CBDG application revised; Galeton wastewater project included 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/cbdg-application-revised/article 773cf1ab-
ea3f-5599-b68d-494b5a8da41b.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg nursing home tested after resident contracts Legionnaires’ disease 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/greensburg-nursing-home-being-tested-after-resident-
contracts-legionnaires-disease/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Flash floods cause delays, rescues throughout region 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/05/29/Rain-continues-Flash-flood-warning-issued-
Allegheny-County-severe-weather-thunderstorms/stories/201905290149 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA approves reimbursement program for private lead line replacements 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2019/05/24/PWSA-Pittsburgh-water-sewer-authority-
approves-reimbursement-lead-line-replacement-property-owners/stories/201905240134 
 
Observer-Reporter: New Conservation District director plans for the future of Washington County's 
natural resources 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/new-conservation-district-director-plans-for-the-future-
of-washington/article 64684634-8219-11e9-884b-7ff285bf3a21.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Mediation yields no settlement in Majestic Hills litigation  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/mediation-yields-no-settlement-in-majestic-hills-
litigation/article 97d469a0-821c-11e9-9ff6-77304dfc820a.html 
 
Daily American: Draketown receives $1M for water project 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/draketown-receives-m-for-water-
project/article 8c826a3e-000b-5ebc-bf22-473befd5f23a.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The Derrick: 3 tornadoes confirmed after severe storms batter state 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/tornadoes-confirmed-after-severe-storms-batter-
state/article 1399aaed-cbd7-518d-8510-9eea7c81e20f.html 
 
New Castle News: Inclement weather downs trees, causes power outages 



https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/inclement-weather-downs-trees-causes-power-
outages/article f0b8d0d3-7cdb-5951-80d2-9a4f1578952f.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Mercer County hit with golf-ball-sized hail, then sunshine 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/mercer-county-hit-with-golf-ball-sized-hail-then-
sunshine/article 7b6367b6-92d1-5d1b-a022-44543b430f69.html 
 
Morning Call: Golfball-sized hail, ‘trees uprooted’ in southeastern Lehigh County 
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-lehigh-valley-hail-reported-as-storm-intensifies-
20190529-xwkbfo6aqvakrl7ohkwaasslpu-story.html 
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Despite heavy rain, Susquehanna River in no danger of flooding 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 327841d8-e8b7-5f71-8bc8-566fdae4ea3e.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Salem supers mandate local health permits for big farms; owner of hog 
operation objects to ordinance while its prototype remains under review by state 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/052919/page/1/story/salem-supers-mandate-local-
health-permits-for-big-farms 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: 13,768 PPL customers without power 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-ppl-customers-in-valley-without-power/article 9e4f9ffe-
8251-11e9-8264-07aa5c30b4f1.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Severe storms impact the state 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/power-play-severe-storms-impact-the-state/article 5329eaf6-
1f09-5ca7-9993-834045d69631.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Storms raise havoc in Bradford County 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/storms-raise-havoc-in-bradford-county/ 
 
KDKA: Swift Water Teams Rescue 2 People, Dog Trapped In Car On Flooded Route 28 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/05/29/route-28-swift-water-rescue/  
 
KDKA: NWS: Warning Area Has Surpassed Yearly Average Of Tornadoes, It’s Only May 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/05/29/nsw-warning-area-surpassed-yearly-tornado-average/ 
 
WTAE: First responders rescue family, carry child from floodwaters in Beaver County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/first-responders-rescue-family-carry-child-from-floodwaters-in-beaver-
county/27635911 
 
WTAE: State of emergency declared in Zelienople after strong storms hit 
https://www.wtae.com/article/state-of-emergency-declared-after-strong-storms-hit-
zelienople/27623070 
 
WESA: Karen Hacker Leaving Allegheny County Health Department, Will Join CDC 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/karen-hacker-leaving-allegheny-county-health-department-will-join-cdc 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Wind, water and woe: Storms continue to cause problems throughout region 



https://www.tribdem.com/news/wind-water-and-woe-storms-continue-to-cause-problems-
throughout/article 0c4c0d5e-827e-11e9-b5c0-b3a0010fd99c.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Riverfront landowners must fight back 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20190530/letter-riverfront-landowners-must-fight-back 
 
Post-Gazette: Zelienople declares state of emergency after Tuesday storms 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2019/05/28/Zelienople-declares-state-of-emergency-after-
Tuesday-storms/stories/201905280164 
 
Post-Gazette: Tornadoes stretch into Pa., survey team dispatched to Indiana County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/05/29/Tornadoes-stretch-into-Pennsylvania-
indiana-county-berks/stories/201905290089 
 
Phys.org: New study details outcomes from long-term environmental justice partnership in East End 
https://phys.org/news/2019-05-outcomes-long-term-environmental-justice-partnership.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Preventing lead exposure is crucial 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/05/30/Preventing-lead-exposure-is-
crucial/stories/201905300036 


